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Battle of the Books is a great club for any 5th-8th grader who loves to read! The 
program runs from October through February with a final state competition 
during the last week of February.  There are two different age groups at the 
middle school level, so the 5th & 6th graders compete together while the 7th and 
8th graders compete in a separate group. 
 
Depending on how many participants we have, groups are made up of about 4 
students, and each group needs to read 20 books from a list made up by the 
Battle of the Books committee.  
 
Throughout the season, our teams meet during lunch/recess time and compete in 
questions and knowledge of the books until one team is chosen to move on to the 
state battle where they compete against all the other teams in the state.  
 
The teams who read all the books and have the most knowledge of them reigns 
victoriously!!! 


